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Monday 21st October 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

This week is set to be another busy week here in Penybont Primary. All week teachers will be 

leading consultations with parents & carers to discuss your child’s progress with you.  

 

Mrs James will also be hosting a presentation at 2pm today in our Family Room to share details 

of how we teach Relationships and Sexuality in Penybont Primary. For those who are unable to 

attend, the information will also be shared on our school app.  

 

We will also be welcoming footballers from Llangewydd Primary School for a fixture on Friday 

afternoon.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that next week is half term, and we will 

return to school on Monday 4th November.  

 

50 Episodes of Our Podcast! 

Last Friday, our podcast launched it’s 50th episode! I would like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate Mr Bridgeman and all of the children involved in bringing us these weekly 

snippets of delight. Congratulations all.  

 

You can listen to the latest episode  here: 

https://www.mixcloud.com/PenybontPrimarySchool/episode-50-18-10-2024/ 

 

Harvest Donations 

Thank you for your donations towards our harvest celebration. All of the donated items have 

been taken to our Big Bocs Bwyd and will support our school community. Diolch yn fawr.   

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Owen 

 

Date Detail  

21/10/24 RSE Curriculum Workshop, 14.00 – 15.00 

24/10/24 Year 5 & 6 Open Evening in Brynteg – More information to follow 

25/10/24 Last day of first half of Autumn Term 

04/11/24 First day of second half of Autumn Term 

19/12/24 Christmas Extravaganza, last day of Autumn term 

20/12/24 Inset Day 3 

06/01/25 First day of Spring Term 

 

Headteacher – Mr R Owen 

admin@penybontps.bridgend.cymru 

www.penybontprimary.org.uk 

Telephone – 01656 754860 

Facsimile – 01656 754864 
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